
RLA Meeting Minutes 10/18/2016 
 

In attendance: Dan, Doug, Neil, Norm, David, Chuck, Jim 
Phone:  Marty 
In it’s regularly scheduled monthly meeting the RLA took the following actions: 
 
• Approved October minutes 7-0. 
 
• Pond and Lake representatives, Fawn Kearns and Jeff Stahl, gave their year-end 
report on the management of Rainbow Lake. They report that efforts to control blue 
green algae blooms and eliminate curly leaf pondweed were successful. A summary 
of their report will be made available on line.  A proposal for 2017 will be submitted 
to the board. 
 
• Jim is forming an outreach committee to fund raise for the lake while fostering 
community involvement. He is looking for volunteers from the community at large. 
 
• Marty advised the board of the history of the Town’s involvement with the 
drainage ditch near/on his property. At drawdown the Town will assess its options 
to remove sediment from the ditch and lake. The RLA will send a letter to the Town 
regarding the detriment to the lake the sediment poses. 
 
• Chuck reports that the H2H planting design was displayed at the Wataba Lake 
Fest, where the public could access it. Plants will be purchased and planted in the 
spring. 
 
• Latest membership tally is 117. 
 
• Doug reports the new website is up and running. 
 
• The board decided to hold the annual tag sale in the spring. 
 
 
Next Meeting: 11/17/16 @ 6:30 at the Rec Center. This meeting will be open to the 
public. 
 
 


